
 
 

 Feast of the Nativity of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

The birth of Mary prepares the birth  

of our Savior Jesus Christ 
 

Mass will be offered in honor of the  

Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary  

on Saturday 7th September 2024  

at 9.00am Mass 

followed by a fellowship at the Presbytery veranda. 

You are most welcome to bring a plate to share. 

All are welcome. See you all there. 

 

Note: The actual date of the Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary is Sunday, 8th September, as it falls on a Sunday, 
we will be celebrating it a day before (which is the first Saturday 
of the month). 
 
 

 


